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Wednesday 13th March 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 1 and Reception Class have the opportunity of a fantastic school trip to visit Dartmoor 
Zoo on Monday 1st April.  
 
The children will have the chance to visit all the different animal enclosures and learn more 
about habitats and life cycles. We will also be having a picnic (weather depending!) 
 
Children will need to wear sensible shoes such as trainers on the day as there will be plenty 
of walking.  Children need to wear school uniform and will need to bring a coat in case of 
cold or wet weather. Children will need to bring a water bottle and can order a school packed 
lunch if required. They will also need to bring a rucksack to carry all their items.  
 
In order for this trip to go ahead we ask for a voluntary contribution of £10, payable via 
ParentPay, which will cover the coach and entry to the zoo.  Please activate your ParentPay 
account using the details in the attached letter. If the cost of the trip creates a problem for 
any family please do not hesitate to contact the school. The coach will leave school at 
9.30am and will be back before the end of the school day.  
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss A Edlin   Mrs V Oakes   
Reception teacher  Year 1 Teacher  
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Year R/Year 1 Trip To Dartmoor Zoo 
Monday 1st April 2019 

 
 
I give permission for my child ……….……………………………….................. to take part in 
the visit to Dartmoor Zoo on Monday 1st April. 
 
I am able/unable to make a voluntary contribution of £10.00 via ParentPay.   
 
My child would like to order a school packed lunch: 
 
Cheese Tuna  Ham 
 
My child will bring a packed lunch from home 
(Please delete as applicable) 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………. (Parent/Guardian) 


